
From:  turtletracks@earthlink.net

Sent time:  09/29/2020 11:22:23 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center comments question and appeals filed
 

Dear Mindy.

Can you please point me to the public comments you have received that have specifically expressed concerns over a
shortage of office space in the Hollywood area?   Additionally, comment letters that have expressed a desire for
additional office space?

Please post the appeals that have been filed in a location reasonably identifiable by the public.

Since the public can not physically go to the planning department to view these records, they continue to rely on
the internet during the pandemic (the ones that have internet).   People need to know where to find these
documents without having to spend 4 hours looking for them on the planning website.

Thank you.


